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The week ending 09 April 2017 saw moderate rains in parts of Somaliland and southern regions in  Somalia. No signifi‐

cant rains were  reported in Puntland.  

The Ethiopian highland also received good rains that led to a sharp increase in river levels inside Somalia and conse‐

quently restoring the river flow in the lower reaches which had gone dry since the beginning of the year. 

The rainfall forecast for the next 24 hours (Map 1) indicates liƩle or no rains in the country. The cumulaƟve rainfall 

forecast for the week which ends on 16 April 2017 shows light to moderate rains in few pockets of Somaliland, Bay 

and Bakool with liƩle or no rains in other regions (Map 2).   

The river levels and rainfall forecast are updated on a daily basis and can be found in this link:  

hƩp://systems.faoso.net/frrims/ 

Map 1: 24 hours rainfall forecast   
(Valid for 10 April 2017) 

Map 2: 7‐day cumulated rainfall forecast   
(10 to 16 April 2017) 
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